
Thank you for being a valued member of the BSE Credit Union.  You’re the reason we do what we do.  I 

wanted to reach out to you regarding the current COVID-19 (Coronavirus) situation.   

We are closely monitoring the developing situation with respect to the COVID-19 (Coronavirus).  We are 

following recommendation on prevention and best practices from our federal, state and local public 

health authorities.  Our top priorities continue to be the health and well-being of our employees as well 

as potential disruptions to our members. 

BSE Credit Union has strategies already in place to manage if closure of our office becomes necessary.  

Rest assured if that happens, we are able to remotely continue all processing for direct deposit, bill pay 

and other services.  We will also be monitoring all emails.   

For those impacted financially, please know that we will work with you to get you through this. 

While the environment around us is uncertain, we feel confident that our dedicated team stands ready 

to serve you with the same service you’ve come to know us for.  We will promptly communicate to you 

should federal, state or local authorities issue any specific restriction that would impact our credit union.   

Thanks for being a part of the BSE Credit Union family and allowing us to serve you. 


